
 

 

    

 
 
Look out for homework in planners 

each week. Project based, wider 

curriculum homework sheets will 

also be sent home for you to 

further your child’s passion for 

learning at home. This will have 

ideas linked to the different subjects 

we teach. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big well done to Nievah, who 

won a bike for the attendance 

award. If your child has above 

97% this half term, they can 

choose a prize of their choice 

for over £100!

 
 

 

Children in Need –  

Friday 19th November 

Christmas Jumper Day –  

Friday 10th December 

Curriculum Talent Awards – 

Wednesday 15th December  

Reindeer Run Char –  

Wednesday 15th December 

End of term –  

Thursday 16th December 

Spring 1 term –  

Monday 3rd January 

 
School Parliament CiN Meeting 

Covid 19 Safety Measures  

 

A huge thank you to all the parents and 

families who have worn a facemask on 

site. We have added some extra safety 

measures such as virtual assemblies, 15-

minute drop off period to minimise 

crowding and zones on the playground. 

 

 
 

Due to the new Covid safety 

measures, we are pausing any plans 

for community events, such as our 

Winter Wonderland Festival. If 

anything changes and we can go 

ahead, we will inform everyone. 
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We have recently established a pupil 

Mental Health & Wellbeing team that will 

be launching many different initiatives 

that will support pupil mental wellbeing. 

Their first idea is to run a lunchtime 

mindfulness club.  

 
The Mental Health & Wellbeing 

Champions will also take a lead role in 

Anti-Bullying Week and the theme is 

One Kind Word. 

Virtual Tutoring 

Some of our pupils have been taking part 

in successful online tutoring to help 

accelerate learning for Maths, Grammar 

and English using the Google Suite. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


